
Students enjoyed a glow in the 
dark dance party for their second 
PBiS celebration! They had a great 
time playing games, dancing with 
glow sticks, and listening to music. 
It was a fantastic event for 
everyone, and the kids were all so 
excited to be there. Here are some 
photos captured at this awesome 
event! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 

 
  

 

 



 


